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Dear Families 

From the 3 June, Year 10 students will be sitting their first mock examinations.  They will receive a full mock exam 
timetable which will also be shared with families.  These mock exams are a significant step towards students being 
successful at University or a real alternative, and leading happy and purposeful lives. 

We want your support in ensuring your child revises well in preparation for their first mock exams, as experiencing 
success at an early stage builds confidence and motivates students to work hard during Year 11.  There are a number 
of strategies that we would like to share with you and your child. 

We will be holding a Year 10 Revision Evening on Monday 13 May, from 5pm to 6pm.  On the evening, you and your 
child will attend a presentation about the most effective revision strategies and you will be given a revision timetable 
and other revision resources to take away with you.  After the presentation, you and your child will have the 
opportunity to speak to Heads of Department so that you can get bespoke advice and guidance per subject. 

We have run this evening for the past few years, and student and family feedback has been very positive; many 
students in previous years felt it ‘kick started’ their revision.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours faithfully 

K Paddy 

Mrs K Paddy 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


